
Talent Show 
 

When?  Thursday, February 2nd     

       1:00 p.m. 

 

Where?   The Gym 

 

Who?       All interested students K-8 who wish to     

                share their gift of music are encouraged    

                to perform 

 

What?      Students may perform solo or in a small  

        group a piece of music that they have  

        prepared. A piano, microphone, stereo, and  

music stand will be supplied. Children may sing  

(no “lip sync”), dance, or play an instrument.   

 

 
Fill out the portion below and return to Mrs. Dubinski by Thursday, January 19th. 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Name(s) ___________________________________________ 

 

Would Like to Perform 

(Sing, Dance, or Instrument Name) ______________________________ 

 

The Following Piece _________________________________________ 

 

This Performance Will Last ___________________ Minutes. 

  

 

 


